
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2015-098   Date: January 2015 

 
Subject: Social media misuse 

 

This request asked how many staff had been disciplined for misuse of social media 
over the last three years, and for details of the incident and action taken. 
 
No member of the Serious Fraud Office had been disciplined in relation to social media 
in the years 2012-14. 


